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15th October 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents and carers 

 

   Celebrating Diwali    

 

Our assembly theme in school after half term is ‘light’ and it would be wonderful, as 
part of this to celebrate Diwali ‘The festival of light’ which is celebrated by Hindus. 
This year at Cumberland Infant school, we would like to immerse the children in an 
Indian dance workshop given by The Education Group, and to explore this festival in 
school through; dance, music, art and story on Friday 5th November.  

The children can come into school wearing bright clothing (suitable for dancing) to 
celebrate this event on the Friday. 

To enable us to offer such an exciting opportunity to enhance the children’s learning 
we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £2 to fund this experience. Payments 
can be made online via ParentMail by Wednesday 3rd November. 

It would be great to hear from people who celebrate Diwali, and would like to share 
their experiences of this festival with the children in school on this day. 

Many thanks for supporting this wonderful event 

 

Cheryl Fletcher 

RE Manager 
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